Message

From: Steven Hatfill
on behalf of  Steven Hatfill
Sent: 10/6/2020 1:17:02 AM
To:

Subject:

Hi - Good Evening to you.

Are you located in the DC Metro Area by any chance ?

I would like to discuss face to face any possible common vulnerabilities of the pharmaceutical middlemen and
is there a legislative recourse to put them out of business without disrupting the supply chain. Alternatively how
could they be disrupted one by one .

Re: Introduction to Dr Bob Campbell

It would probably be best to use protonmail.com for further discussions.

If you have been historically vocal about these businessmen in the past, then your email is most likely
compromised. Protonmail is quite easy to sign on and is without cost. My address with this encryption service
is:
-[Gprotonlnail.c0111

Sincerely,

Steve Hatfill MD

on Mon, Oct 5, 2020 1 7:45 > | -
I am pleased to help policy makers better understand the intricacies of the healthcare supply chain. Reform is
very much needed to align patient interests with incentives in the supply chain.

Best
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> Thank you for the introduction, - I enjoyed our conversation with Dr Hatfill today.

> 1 am hoping Steve and _ conversation will prove fruitful—for our great country!
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> Steve,

Meet - expert and strategist on middlemen!

Best to you all,
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